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22nd January 2017
Dear Parent/Carer 
We would like to offer your child the opportunity to be involved in an exciting ‘STEAM’ project – combining Science, Technology, Engineering Art and Maths. As a school already involved in the ’Pearls of the Sea programme’ run by the Jerwood Gallery we have been offered this 3 day funded project for only four children from  Year 5.

The sessions will be in two parts, the mornings will be spent on the beach working with the local fishermen learning what it’s like to work in an outside environment such as the beach. The second half will be in the gallery creating responses to the morning sessions. The children will get to work with local artists Peter Quinell and Leigh Dyer to learn how to create a sculpture from concept to completing a marquette.
	Dates
	Session 1-Wednesday 22nd February 2017 (transport minibus)
Session 2-Wednesday 1st March 2017 (transport minibus)
Session 3-Wednesday 8th March 2017 (transport train)

	Time
	During the normal school day

	Clothing
	Own clothes appropriate for making art and visiting the beach  (warm coat, 
old trainers)

	Cost
	Fully Funded

	Lunch
	A packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks, please)


You are also invited to a celebration exhibition at the Jerwood Gallery on Wednesday 15th March 2017 after school. 

We hope that this project will lead on to an after school art club on Tuesdays in Term 5 so we hope that your  child will be able to stay engaged with the project in school as it develops.  

We feel your child would really benefit from this rare opportunity. If you would like to know any more about the project please approach me and I’ll endeavour to answer any questions. If you do not want your child to be involved please let me know as soon as possible so that we may offer this to someone else.

Teri Shackel
Art Co-ordinator
Please complete and return to school by Friday 10th  February 2017
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… (name) to take part in the Jerwood Gallery STEAM project to run on the 22nd February, 1st March and 8th March.
	My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the canteen
	


Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian
PAGE  
[image: image4.png]counts






[image: image5.jpg]QUALITY MARKE:




[image: image6.png]£ o\ RIGHTS

(™ V1) RESPECTING

SCHOOLS

- 4 \
€OV
o £

N

UNITED KINGDOM

RECOGNITION OF COMMITMENT




[image: image7.jpg]d/slexia
friendly




